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PUBLIC ADVISORY

Cartwright Community Clinic closed

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising the public that the Cartwright Community Clinic is closed
until further notice. A temporary emergency unit has been established at 303 Main Road, next to
the clinic. Signage has been posted at the clinic to direct patients.

If you are experiencing a health emergency, please call (709) 938-7710. If you are unable to call
for assistance, please proceed directly to 303 Main Road.

Labrador-Grenfell Health is working to restore the clinic and apologizes for any inconvenience
this may cause.



